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Investing in education  

 
Dear Friends 
 
Welcome to our Summer Newsletter. Weôve been working hard to complete schools projects in 
Uganda and Zambia only made possible by the generosity of our supporters. 
  
We would also like to welcome all our new supporters from our successful Radio 4 appeal earlier this 
year. We were delighted to be selected by Radio 4 and know that spreading the message about what 
we do will help many more vulnerable children.  
  
Thank you for all you do for these children who live in extremely difficult situations. We do hope you 

enjoy reading about just some of the changes you have made possible.  



A great day for Cubu Primary School  
Over the last few years we have been working hard at 
Cubu Primary school in Uganda to provide proper 
classrooms and resources. Yet we know that education 
does not end with proper buildings.  
 
We are now working with Cubu to ensure that the 
school can deliver a quality education ï involving 
parents, teachers and the local community.  
 
We have very recently hosted an education week at 
Cubu, the theme of the week was: coming together, 
keeping together, and working together for success. 
The main aim was to involve the parents in the schools.  
 
The week ended with an award day for the pupils. 
According to the head teacher it was the very first time 
in the history of Gulu that this was held.  
 
It was a wonderful day with parents coming to cheer 
for their child or children when he/she received an 
award.  
 

Thank you for your support  -  it is your 
kindness that has transformed these 
childrenôs lives.  

Update from Uganda 

Two years ago, Maro Awobi Primary School in Northern Uganda was just a field. The schoolôs structures were 
destroyed by rebels during the conflict in Northern Uganda. Although the conflict ended over five years ago, 
the community was still reluctant to move back to their village because of the lack of infrastructure there.  
 
Parents and community members built mud hut classrooms as a 
temporary solution until African Revival began work on the con-
struction of proper classroom blocks in December 2010.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The newly built classrooms were officially opened in 
June  - pupils are now learning in a clean, bright and 
productive environment.   
 
The school now has five classrooms in total but re-
quires a further two, so that pupils can move out of 
the squeezed grass thatched huts completely.   
Left: New Classroom at Maro Awobi  

ñThere are many organisations working in 

the Gulu municipality but within education 

African Revival, you are still number oneò. 

 Municipal education officer Mr. Omona Darlington.  

New classrooms at Maro Awobi Primary School!  

Above: Children at Cubu enjoying their new resources  

Above: The first day back at Maro Awobi  


